
HARVARD UNIVERSITY
THE ENGINEERING SCHOOL

Cambridge, MassachusettsGEORGE C. WHIPPLE
Professor of Sanitary Engineering

November 32, 1922.

Dr. A.. W. Currie, Principal 
McGill University

Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir :

Your letter to Professor George C. 

Whipple asking him to give a lecture 

on "Industrial Sanitation" in February 

has been received in his absence.

he returns to the office the 

early part of next week I will call the

matter to his attention.

Very truly yours,

As

soon as

cud,
Secretary to Professor Whipple.


